
October 2016 
 

The St John’s CE Primary School Building Fund 

 
Firstly I would like to welcome all of our new parents with children in either Reception or other years. 
We are very proud of our school and its position within the local community and further afield. We are 
lucky enough to have a very dedicated and highly motivated staff. This does not just include the 
teachers but all of the support and ancillary staff. All of whom are committed, under the leadership of 
Mrs Cooper, to give the best possible education and daily experience to the children. We are also very 
lucky to have a very active and effective PTA who, throughout the year put on various events such as 
the Summer and Christmas Fair, together with quiz nights and other fund raising activities. The money 
that is raised by the PTA goes towards worthwhile projects such as updating the school library and 
revamping the ICT suite which all benefit the children. 
 
The Governors of St John’s are also committed to the improvement and quality of the children’s 
education. By supporting all of the staff we help to make sure that the school is continually moving 
forward and meeting the targets that are set. 
 
We also raise money for the fabric of the school, which includes the buildings, drainage systems and 
outside areas. Over this last year, with your help we have managed to raise enough money to secure 
grants from the Diocese to replace our ageing boilers and renew the heating pipework in the upper end 
of the school. Over the coming years we have numerous projects to attend to; replacing the storage 
heaters in the lower part of the school is a priority, as is the fencing around the school field (estimated 
to cost £6,000), and repairs to the school roof (estimated to cost £15,000).  
 
All of these, and other projects, can be funded by available grants but we need to raise 10% of the cost. 
This means that for every £1 that you can give will generate £9 in the form of a grant. For this reason, 
although voluntary, a monthly donation to the School Building Fund enables us to continue to provide 
better facilities the pupils deserve. You can donate monthly via direct debit or make a single payment 
by cheque or cash. Also, if you are a UK tax payer, you can make your contribution go further by 
completing the Gift Aid declaration. 
 
For those parents who already contribute to the School Building Fund, we thank you and are grateful of 
your continued support. 
 
Please find attached the payment instruction and direct debit form. Thank you in advance of your 
support and generosity. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
Jason Sadler 
Chair of Governors 

                                                                                                                                                               

Headteacher:  Laura Cooper 
Deputy Headteacher:  Mark Pollard 
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